A

Dorket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company
ATTN: Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President ~ System
Engineering and Covstruction
Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gent lemen:

This refers to your letter to J. G. Yeppler dated Februiry 18, 1982,
describing management actions which you have initiated regarding iu le-
mentation of the Quality Assurance Progmam at the Perry Nuclear 51 .e.

As you know, we have been conducting investigation and inspection
activities in the electrical area at the Perry Nuclear site for several
months. As part of this effort, we met in our office on February 10,
1982, to discuss son: of our interim findings and your planned activities.

Upon completi v o the ongoing investigative activities, we plan to meet
with you to summa e our findings, and to discuss the results of the

evaluations descri d in your February 18, 1982 letter. We will
you later to arrany : such a meeting.
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
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Sincerely

" MAR 30 1982w
"Crf“*-’ AT y.‘]" ’C-V:. $arke umwmw Jr ‘.
Charles E. Noreliuws, Director ./ - ’\"\
Division of Engineering and /

Technical Programs

cc: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Power
Siting Commission
Daniel D. Wilt, Attorney
Helen W. Evans, State of Hhio
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